VILLAGE OF ARCADIA – BOARD OF TRUSTEES

NOTICE OF VACANCY
Pursuant to the resignation of Doug Griess received by the Village Board of Arcadia on May 12, 2022, notice is hereby provided that the board position held by Doug Griess, whose term expires in December 2022, is vacant as of May 24, 2022. The Arcadia Village Board will consider applications, nominations, and/or make an appointment to fill such vacancy on June 13, 2022, during their regular meeting at the Arcadia Community Center.

Posted:
[bookmark: _GoBack]May 24, 2022					__________________________
							Rosmarie Ritz, Village Clerk


